
Together Students Achieve

As a result of the recent safeguarding 
Parent Survey, moving forwards we 
will be sending home useful                          
safeguarding information every two 
weeks. This will include top tips and 
links to any outside agencies that 
offer support. It will also give you 
potential signs to watch out for.

The topic for this week will be mental 
health and well-being, focussing on 
self-harm.
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Understanding self-harm for 
Parents/Carers
 
• Do you know the “triggers” for their self-harm?  
 Is there a particular person, object, situation  
 that you can link your child’s self-harm to?

• Try not to panic or overreact. The way you   
 respond will impact on how much they open  
 up to you in the future.

• Remember that self-harm is usually someone’s  
 way of managing very hard feelings or                         
 experiences and that in the majority of cases it  
 is different to suicidal feelings. 

• Try to be non-judgemental and let them know  
 you are there for them

• Relate to them as a whole person – not just  
 their self-harm

• Remind them of the positive qualities that they  
 do well.

Useful information from Barnardo’s

As always, if you have any issues around your child’s mental health 
and well-being, please contact a member of the safeguarding team, 
or your child’s Head of Year.

Please visit our 
website for lots of 
useful information 
regarding 
safeguarding and 
wellbeing at The 
Sutton Academy 
with useful links to 
external agencies.

www.thesuttonacademy.org.uk Visit us here:


